432 No. Melrose st, Casper, Wyo. March 3-1954

Dear Brother Bates:

This comes to say love to all, all is well here and we wish the same with you and yours.

Brother Bates, We are planing a trip east in May, and I am desirous to past through Your parts and visit you people for a Sunday that is, The First Sunday in May. We will complete our plans in a few weeks now and we would like to hear from you as to wheather we can be excepted for that date or not, if plans cannot be worked out for that date, or do not meet the approval of your pastor or Board (Don't write) if approved write soon.

I wrote Sister Garland but as to date I have no reply. The letter was addressed to Bogue,

Love to all

We are your Brother in the Lord

M. H. Houston